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Dear Mr L 
 

Thank you for your email of 1 May 2025 regarding petition 4235-25 which was received by the 
Queensland Legislative Assembly. The petition relates to a proposed Ministerial Infrastructure 
Designation (MID) for social housing at Little Creek Boulevard, Kirkwood stating the 
community does not support the proposal. 

I can confirm that the formal consultation period for the MID ended on 28 April 2025. I 
appreciate the matters raised by the community during the consultation phase, which are a 
critical part of my consideration on whether to declare a MID. 

As the decision maker, I am required to have regard to all matters raised by submitters during 
this consultation process. This includes any petitions received. The Department of State 
Development, Infrastructure and Planning is now assessing the application, and I will consider 
this, and any recommendation put before me. 

If you require any further information regarding this matter, please contact my Chief of Staff, 
Mr Nathan Ruhle, by email at deputy.premier@ministerial.qld.gov.au or by telephone on 
(07) 3719 7100. 
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